
 

Managed Return to School 
Well so far so good! Thank you to all the families 
who have managed to collect their children at 
1pm. This has enabled us to keep the small group 
of children whose parents can’t collect to remain 
at school for the afternoon. As long as this 
continues we will be able to offer everyday 
learning to all students and not return to a 
rostered day system. 
 

P&C Mother’s Day Gifts 
A huge thanks to Maree Hill and all who helped 
create the beautiful gift bags for Mother’s Day. I 
for one was very impressed and will be enjoying 
my treats in the days to come. 
 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Melanie Skates on being the 
lucky person to win an extra Tupperware prize 
bag as a thank you for purchasing a Mother’s Day 
gift bag. We hope all Mother’s had a relaxing day 
surrounded with love. 
 

Returning Resources 
Could you please return all games, laptops, 
readers, whiteboards, write and wipe sleeves, 
dice/counters and lanyards as soon as you can? 
Please leave returned items in the container in 
the office foyer for sanitising. Please ensure all 
laptops have been marked off the equipment 
register. Thank You. 
 

Assemblies / Canteen 
Please note that we will not be having school 
assemblies or canteen until all restrictions have 
been lifted. We will hand out green and yellow 
cards at the morning assemblies.  
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